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Pfizer Inc. 
275 North Field Drive 
Lake Forest, IL 60045 
 
October 4, 2021 
 

 
Product Discontinuation Notice:  

Prostin E2® (dinoprostone vaginal suppository) 20 mg Vaginal Suppository 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Pfizer Hospital is committed to providing timely supply information so that you can plan for 
patient care. As such, we want to inform you of our plans to discontinue Prostin E2® 
(dinoprostone vaginal suppository) 20 mg Vaginal Suppository, NDC 00009-0827-03, detailed in 
the table below.  
 
This product has been off market since late 2019 due to manufacturing issues, and all 
remaining on-market product expired as of September 2020.  
 

Unit of 
Sale NDC 

Product Description 
Unit of 

Sale Size 
Product 
Status 

Last Lots 
Shipped 

Last Date 
Shipped 

Last Lots 
Expiration 

00009-
0827-03 

Prostin E2® 
(dinoprostone vaginal 
suppository) 20 mg 
Vaginal Suppository 

5 Depleted M45874 
August 17, 

2020 
September 
30, 2020 

 
Pfizer Hospital does not anticipate significant impact to existing customers given low historical 
demand for this product. For medical inquiries, customers should contact Pfizer Medical 
Information at 1-800-438-1985. For any other questions, please reach out to your Pfizer 
Hospital sales representative or account executive. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Daniel Hrlic  
Sr. Portfolio Manager – Neuro, OB/Gyn, Endo  
U.S. Hospital Business   

http://labeling.pfizer.com/showlabeling.aspx?id=603

